
 
 

Junior Coaching 
 
Our club coach, Michael Woodnut, will continue with our junior coaching programme this 
Spring/Summer 2019. Coaching will focus on technical development and the improvement of 
physical skills for tennis all delivered in a fun and friendly environment.  
 
Michael is a Tennis Ireland Level 1 licenced coach (D079) and is Garda vetted and trained in child 
protection awareness. 
 
Day & Time 
Weekly junior coaching will take place on Monday evenings, commencing Monday 13th May 2019 
for a 5 week term. There will be two coaching sessions each Monday: 
 

5pm- 6pm 7 to 9 year olds 
6pm-7pm 10 to 14 year olds 

Note: Coaching groups will be strictly limited to a maximum of 8 people. Group allocation will be 
based on both age and ability. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Coaching 
groups will only form subject to minimum numbers signing up.  
 
 
Term Dates 
The junior coaching term will begin on Monday 13th May 2019 and will run for 5 weeks on the 
following dates. Please note that there is no class on the June bank holiday: 
 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 NO CLASS Week 4 Week 5 
13/05/19 20/05/19 27/05/19 03/06/19 10/06/19 17/06/19 

 
 
Cost 
The cost for the 5-week coaching term is: 
 

Stratford Members Non-Members 
€40.00 €55.00 

 
Note: Coaching groups will be strictly limited to a maximum of 8 people. Places will be allocated 
on a first come, first served basis. Non-members will be permitted to join junior coaching for one 
term only – after that term they must take up membership of the club to avail of further coaching. 
 
 
Payment Method 
Payment can be made by cash, cheque (payable to ‘Stratford Lawn Tennis Club’) or by bank 
transfer. Please see www.stratfordtennis.ie for bank details. Please note that fees must be paid 
in full before the start of term. Fees are non-refundable. 
 
 
Booking Method 
Please contact us by email on stratfordltcjuniors@gmail.com to book your place, giving details 
of your child’s name and age. Registration will take place before class on the first day of term. 
Please email us if you would like a copy of the registration form in advance. 


